
Thank you Discovery Ridge residents for your commitment to following the 
Bear Smart best practices for residential waste management. The temporary 
‘wildlife affected’ area designation under the Waste Bylaw 4M2020 has now 
been lifted.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for 
your ongoing support in making Discovery Ridge a safer neighbourhood. 
By continuing to follow these guidelines, we can support a harmonious 
coexistence with our natural surroundings.

For additional information and resources,  
please visit calgary.ca/bearsmart

Thank you once again for your commitment.
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